W.S. Mount PTA
would like to wish
everyone a
Happy New Year!
May this year and
this new decade be
happy and healthy

Thank You

Thank you Michelle Zito & all of
the volunteers that made the
Holiday Boutique a success.

Thank you Trish Mullen for a fun
night at Gingerfest!

Thank you everyone that
supported the Cabo Fresh
fundraiser and to Janet Weber
for organizing it.

Upcoming Events

January 24-
Spaghetti WINGO
6:30-8:00pm
BINGO fun for all!
Sign-up Required

January 29-
PTA Meeting 7pm
Bring a friend!
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January 20
Martin Luther King, Jr.
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District News

Volunteers Needed

BOE Meeting 1/15
7:30pm @ North
Country

Mount PTA is looking for new leaders
for our Executive Board

Positions Available:

President (or Co-Presidents)
Recording Secretary
Corresponding Secretary
Joint Council Delegate
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/ Coming Up \

More information to be sent home!

Random Acts of
Kindness Week

Contact Kate & Aly with any
questions-
pta.kateandaly@gmail.com

Sweetheart
Dance
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4 6th Grade News )

6th Grade Puberty Education Parent Orientation (All Elementary Schools)
Minnesauke Elementary
January 27 at 7pm
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Contact Info

www.wsmountpta.com

Facebook Keywords

WS Mount PTA
Mount School - Family Page @




